
Appendix T 
State Historic Preservation Office 

Coordination Documents 



2006 





2008 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Re MS Coast Projects-proposed meeting2.txt
From: Pam Lieb [plieb@mdah.state.ms.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2008 5:05 PM
To: Giliberti, Joseph A; Jennifer Baughn
Subject: Re: MS Coast Projects-proposed meeting

Hey Joe,

How about 10:45am?  Jennifer and I have a GIS meeting we need to attend at 9:30.

Pam

Giliberti, Joseph A wrote:
> Hey Pam.  How about Wednesday morning, June 4?  If that's ok with you, 
> I will get that scheduled.
>
> Thanks!
>
> Joe
>
>   
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Pam Lieb [mailto:plieb@mdah.state.ms.us]
> Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2008 8:45 AM
> To: Giliberti, Joseph A
> Subject: Re: MS Coast Projects-proposed meeting
>
> Hi Joe,
>
> I talked with Jennifer and we can meet any time on Monday afternoon or 
> Wednesday morning  the week of June 2nd.
>
> Pam
>
> Giliberti, Joseph A wrote:
>   
>> Hey Pam,
>>
>> Glad to hear your back.  Hope your feeling ok.
>>
>> I spoke with Jim W. about a proposed meeting for some upcoming 
>> Mississippi Coast Improvement Program (MSCIP) projects.  There are 
>> about 15 different ones, ranging from ecosystem restorations to 
>> buyouts.  Many have limited potential to effect resources, others 
>> have more potential, and some may have none (sub-aquatic vegetation 
>> planting).
>>
>> I was hoping to get together with you and your senior architectural 
>> reviewer (I think Jim said it is Jennifer Baugher?).  Anyway, Jim was 
>> going to pass on the request.
>>
>> Would you be available sometime to spend a few hours talking about 
>> these projects?  I'd like to establish an APE and determine the scope 
>> of identification with your offices input prior to initiating any 
>> work.  Also, we have three historic structures that are remnants of 
>> the Tenn-Tom work.  I'd also like to talk about those.
>>
>> Please talk with Jennifer and let me know your availability.  I plan 
>> to be up in Starkville to review our collections and check on some 
>> work being done on them probably the week of June 2.
>>
>> As always I appreciate your time.
>>
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Re MS Coast Projects-proposed meeting2.txt
>> Joe
>>
>>
>>     
>
> --
> Pamela Edwards Lieb
> Chief Archaeologist/
> Curator of Archaeological Collections
> Mississippi Department of Archives and History Historic Preservation 
> P.O. Box
> 571 Jackson, MS 39205 Phone (601) 576-6945 pedwards@mdah.state.ms.us
>
>   

--
Pamela Edwards Lieb
Chief Archaeologist/
Curator of Archaeological Collections
Mississippi Department of Archives and History Historic Preservation P.O. Box 571 
Jackson, MS 39205 Phone (601) 576-6945 pedwards@mdah.state.ms.us
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shpo 2008 meeting.txt
From: Rees, Susan I SAM
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2008 11:20 AM
To: Giliberti, Joseph A; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM
Cc: Birchett, Thomas C SAM; Boatman, Todd H; Smith, Thomas E SAM
Subject: RE: MSCIP SHPO meeting.

Thanks 

-----Original Message-----
From: Giliberti, Joseph A
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2008 10:32 AM
To: Rees, Susan I SAM; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM
Cc: Birchett, Thomas C SAM
Subject: MSCIP SHPO meeting.

Susan/Jenny,

Meeting went well with the MS SHPO's office.  The chief archaeologist Pamela Lieb 
and one of their main architectural historians Bill Gatlin met with me to discuss 
the various projects proposed as part of the MSCIP project.  We discussed the 
program in general and then went over each project in detail.  

The folks from MDAH (SHPO's office) were very supportive of the work and helped 
shape a good path forward to clear these projects.

Will be glad to fill you in at your convenience.  I will be working with Tommy to 
move toward clearing the work.

Thanks,

Joe
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mdahok_1.txt
 From: Giliberti, Joseph A SAM
 Sent: Monday, June 04, 2012 9:06 AM

 To: McDonald, Justin S SAM
 Cc: Rees, Susan I SAM

 Subject: FW: draft sow Camille Cut (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

We have approval of SOW for Camille Cut from MDAH.  Just need NPS comments 
now.  I'm hoping we will get them this week.  

Joe

-----Original Message-----
From: Greg Williamson [mailto:gwill@mdah.state.ms.us] 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 4:56 PM
To: Giliberti, Joseph A SAM
Subject: Re: draft sow Camille Cut (UNCLASSIFIED)

Hi Joe,

David looked this over and approved the SOW. Do you need a formal letter 
from me?

Greg

Giliberti, Joseph A SAM wrote:
> Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
> Caveats: NONE
>
> Hey Greg!
>
> The draft sow for Camille cut went to David A and Pam.  Here's a copy for 
you as well.
>
> Pretty simple.  We plan on surveying everything where impact could happen 
and there is a potential for resources.  We plan on using MDAH guidelines or 
better (30m or less interval).  And have the NPS provide guidelines if they 
wish for the terrestrial portions (their property).
>
> Have a good memorial day weekend.
>
> Thanks,
>
> Joe
>
> Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
> Caveats: NONE
>
>   

-- 
Greg Williamson
Review and Compliance Officer
Mississippi Department of Archives and History
P.O. Box 571
Jackson. Mississippi  39205-0571
(601) 576-6538

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
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Caveats: NONE
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From: Greg Williamson
To: Lang, Matthew J SAM
Cc: Greg Christodoulou; Fedoroff, Michael P SAM; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: DMR #140186 Bay St Louis seawall, MDAH Log #01-083-14
Date: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 9:10:37 AM
Attachments: 01-083-14 CNAE DMR 140186.pdf

Revised letter attached,
Thank you!
Best,

Greg

Greg Williamson (601) 576-6538
Review and Compliance Officer
Mississippi Department of Archives and History
Historic Preservation
P. O. Box 571
Jackson, MS 39205-0571

On 3/17/2014 3:06 PM, Lang, Matthew J SAM wrote:
> Greg:
>
> Based off of DMR's response, will you be able to provide something that would suffice for their
records?
>
> Thanks....Matt
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Greg Christodoulou [mailto:Greg.Christodoulou@dmr.ms.gov]
> Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:49 PM
> To: Lang, Matthew J SAM
> Cc: Greg Williamson; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM; Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: DMR #140186 Bay St Louis seawall
>
> Hey Matt, we still need something in writing from MDAH stating that they are ok with the projects or
ok with the monitoring plan that is described in the letter.  Once we have that I should be able to turn it
around pretty quickly.  Thanks!
>
> Greg
>
> Greg Christodoulou
> Coastal Resource Management Specialist V
> MS Department of Marine Resources
> 1141 Bayview Ave.
> Biloxi, MS 39530
> (228)523-4109
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Lang, Matthew J SAM [mailto:Matthew.J.Lang@usace.army.mil]
> Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 10:44 AM
> To: Greg Christodoulou
> Cc: Greg Williamson; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM; Fedoroff, Michael P SAM; Lang, Matthew J SAM
> Subject: DMR #140186 Bay St Louis seawall
>
> Greg:
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>
> We have wrapped up the coordination with SHPO and have addressed their concerns regarding
resources in our proposed work footprint along the beach at Bay St. Louis (DMR#140186, MDAH Project
Log#01-083-14).
>
> I know that this issue needed to be wrapped up before you could issue a CZC determination for the
proposed work.  Does this wrap it up in your eyes and when do you think we could get our CZC?
>
> Let me know if you have any questions.
>
> Thanks.....Matt
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 10:20 AM
> To: Lang, Matthew J SAM
> Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>
> FYI
>
> In Service,
>
> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
> District Archaeologist
> USACE Inland Environmental Team
> Planning and Environmental Division
> Mobile District
> CESAM-PD-EI
> 109 St. Joseph Street
> PO Box 2288
> Mobile, Al 36608
> Office: 251-694-4114
> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 9:43 AM
> To: 'Greg Williamson'
> Cc: Rees, Susan I SAM; David Abbott; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM; Zettle, Brian A SAM
> Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>
> Thanks Greg,
>
> This suffices for our coordination. I will give you a heads up when we plan on going out to the field. 
Thanks and Happy St. Patricks!
>
> In Service,
>
> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
> District Archaeologist
> USACE Inland Environmental Team
> Planning and Environmental Division
> Mobile District
> CESAM-PD-EI
> 109 St. Joseph Street
> PO Box 2288
> Mobile, Al 36608
> Office: 251-694-4114



> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Greg Williamson [mailto:gwill@mdah.state.ms.us]
> Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 4:43 PM
> To: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Cc: Rees, Susan I SAM; David Abbott; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM; Zettle, Brian A SAM
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>
> Mike,
> What you have proposed sounds fine. Please feel free to proceed on this understanding. If you need
me to send you an official letter to this effect, please let me know.
>
>
> Best,
>
> Greg
>
> Greg Williamson (601) 576-6538
> Review and Compliance Officer
> Mississippi Department of Archives and History Historic Preservation P. O. Box 571 Jackson, MS
39205-0571
>
> On 3/11/2014 5:24 PM, Fedoroff, Michael P SAM wrote:
>> Greg and David,
>>
>> Here is an electronic copy of the letter agreeing to monitor the sand placement at the Bay Saint
Louis Sea Wall location.  I have also attached the 2006 MDAH concurrence for this project, and the
timeline showing the sacrificial beach was built post Katrina in 2012 including-the creation of a
sacrificial beach in front of the seawall.
>>
>> The beach at the far north end of the project was constructed to elevation +8 ft NAVD88 adjacent
to the wall. The beach was then sloped to elevation +3.5 ft over a distance of approximately 75 ft (see
Figure 1 in attachment). Approximately 600 ft from the north end of the project, the beach elevation
was reduced to +6 ft NAVD88 adjacent to the wall. The beach template was then sloped to elevation
+3.5 ft NAVD88 over a distance of approximately 125 ft (see Figure 2 in attachment). The approximate
beach template shown in Figure 2 was used in all areas outside of the northern 600 ft of the project. A
total of approximately 60,000 cubic yards of sand were trucked in from off-site borrow areas to
construct the approximately 1.5 mile long beach.
>>
>> The current project will be simply moving this "trucked in sand" from 2012. However, upon
speaking to Greg,  I understand the concerns of the project being implemented near the resources in
question.  I will be on site to monitor all activities and send a GIS layer of the sacrificial beach we built
in 2012 with site boundaries noted in the layer.  Please contact me directly if any additional information
is needed for this project as we are trying to beat the turtle nesting season which starts May 1st in
order to protect residents and the nearby mound across the road before Hurricane Season.  Hope all is
well.
>>
>> In Service,
>>
>> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
>> District Archaeologist
>> USACE Inland Environmental Team
>> Planning and Environmental Division
>> Mobile District
>> CESAM-PD-EI
>> 109 St. Joseph Street
>> PO Box 2288
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>
> We have wrapped up the coordination with SHPO and have addressed their concerns regarding
resources in our proposed work footprint along the beach at Bay St. Louis (DMR#140186, MDAH Project
Log#01-083-14).
>
> I know that this issue needed to be wrapped up before you could issue a CZC determination for the
proposed work.  Does this wrap it up in your eyes and when do you think we could get our CZC?
>
> Let me know if you have any questions.
>
> Thanks.....Matt
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 10:20 AM
> To: Lang, Matthew J SAM
> Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>
> FYI
>
> In Service,
>
> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
> District Archaeologist
> USACE Inland Environmental Team
> Planning and Environmental Division
> Mobile District
> CESAM-PD-EI
> 109 St. Joseph Street
> PO Box 2288
> Mobile, Al 36608
> Office: 251-694-4114
> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 9:43 AM
> To: 'Greg Williamson'
> Cc: Rees, Susan I SAM; David Abbott; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM; Zettle, Brian A SAM
> Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>
> Thanks Greg,
>
> This suffices for our coordination. I will give you a heads up when we plan on going out to the field. 
Thanks and Happy St. Patricks!
>
> In Service,
>
> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
> District Archaeologist
> USACE Inland Environmental Team
> Planning and Environmental Division
> Mobile District
> CESAM-PD-EI
> 109 St. Joseph Street
> PO Box 2288
> Mobile, Al 36608
> Office: 251-694-4114



> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Greg Williamson [mailto:gwill@mdah.state.ms.us]
> Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 4:43 PM
> To: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Cc: Rees, Susan I SAM; David Abbott; Jacobson, Jennifer L SAM; Zettle, Brian A SAM
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>
> Mike,
> What you have proposed sounds fine. Please feel free to proceed on this understanding. If you need
me to send you an official letter to this effect, please let me know.
>
>
> Best,
>
> Greg
>
> Greg Williamson (601) 576-6538
> Review and Compliance Officer
> Mississippi Department of Archives and History Historic Preservation P. O. Box 571 Jackson, MS
39205-0571
>
> On 3/11/2014 5:24 PM, Fedoroff, Michael P SAM wrote:
>> Greg and David,
>>
>> Here is an electronic copy of the letter agreeing to monitor the sand placement at the Bay Saint
Louis Sea Wall location.  I have also attached the 2006 MDAH concurrence for this project, and the
timeline showing the sacrificial beach was built post Katrina in 2012 including-the creation of a
sacrificial beach in front of the seawall.
>>
>> The beach at the far north end of the project was constructed to elevation +8 ft NAVD88 adjacent
to the wall. The beach was then sloped to elevation +3.5 ft over a distance of approximately 75 ft (see
Figure 1 in attachment). Approximately 600 ft from the north end of the project, the beach elevation
was reduced to +6 ft NAVD88 adjacent to the wall. The beach template was then sloped to elevation
+3.5 ft NAVD88 over a distance of approximately 125 ft (see Figure 2 in attachment). The approximate
beach template shown in Figure 2 was used in all areas outside of the northern 600 ft of the project. A
total of approximately 60,000 cubic yards of sand were trucked in from off-site borrow areas to
construct the approximately 1.5 mile long beach.
>>
>> The current project will be simply moving this "trucked in sand" from 2012. However, upon
speaking to Greg,  I understand the concerns of the project being implemented near the resources in
question.  I will be on site to monitor all activities and send a GIS layer of the sacrificial beach we built
in 2012 with site boundaries noted in the layer.  Please contact me directly if any additional information
is needed for this project as we are trying to beat the turtle nesting season which starts May 1st in
order to protect residents and the nearby mound across the road before Hurricane Season.  Hope all is
well.
>>
>> In Service,
>>
>> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
>> District Archaeologist
>> USACE Inland Environmental Team
>> Planning and Environmental Division
>> Mobile District
>> CESAM-PD-EI
>> 109 St. Joseph Street
>> PO Box 2288

mailto:gwill@mdah.state.ms.us


>> Mobile, Al 36608
>> Office: 251-694-4114
>> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
>> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>>
>>
>> -----Original Message-----
>> From: Lang, Matthew J SAM
>> Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 3:38 PM
>> To: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
>> Subject: BSL SHPO letter 3-12-14
>>
>>
>>
>> Matthew J. Lang
>> Coastal Biologist - Coastal Environment Team US Army Corps of
>> Engineers, Mobile District
>> 109 St. Joseph Street
>> Mobile, Alabama  36602
>> (251) 694-3837 office
>> (251) 694-3815 fax
>> email: matthew.j.lang@usace.army.mil
>>
>>
>





From: Greg Williamson
To: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
Cc: Jason Burns; Rees, Susan I SAM; Susan Olin; Patty Miller-Beech; Pam Lieb
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Next weeks meeting
Date: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 2:47:27 PM

Great. See you then. Patty Miller Beech and Susan Olin will also
participate.
Best,

Greg Williamson (601) 576-6538
Review and Compliance Officer
Mississippi Department of Archives and History
Historic Preservation
P. O. Box 571
Jackson, MS 39205-0571

On 5/6/2014 2:32 PM, Fedoroff, Michael P SAM wrote:
> Greg,
>
> That sounds great 1pm next Wednesday, in the Search Room.  See you there.
>
> In Service,
>
> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
> District Archaeologist
> USACE Inland Environmental Team
> Planning and Environmental Division
> Mobile District
> CESAM-PD-EI
> 109 St. Joseph Street
> PO Box 2288
> Mobile, Al 36608
> Office: 251-694-4114
> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Greg Williamson [mailto:gwill@mdah.state.ms.us]
> Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 2:28 PM
> To: Fedoroff, Michael P SAM
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Next weeks meeting
>
> Hi Mike,
> Would 1 pm on Wednesday, in the Search room or the Boardroom, work for you?
>
> Greg Williamson (601) 576-6538
> Review and Compliance Officer
> Mississippi Department of Archives and History
> Historic Preservation
> P. O. Box 571
> Jackson, MS 39205-0571
>
> On 5/6/2014 1:59 PM, Fedoroff, Michael P SAM wrote:
>> Greg,
>>
>> Just checking in to see if you had a chance to finalize a day and time for us to come speak with you
next week about MSCIP.  Trying to tailor my field schedule as we have had some tornado damage

mailto:gwill@mdah.state.ms.us
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projects come up.  Thanks.
>>
>> In Service,
>>
>> Michael P. Fedoroff RPA
>> District Archaeologist
>> USACE Inland Environmental Team
>> Planning and Environmental Division
>> Mobile District
>> CESAM-PD-EI
>> 109 St. Joseph Street
>> PO Box 2288
>> Mobile, Al 36608
>> Office: 251-694-4114
>> Blackberry: 251-263-3190
>> Michael.P.Fedoroff@usace.army.mil
>>
>>
>
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